
11 January 2024 
 
I hope the new year is treating you well so far on your end. We are still in darkness and 
unsure when this electricity issue will be resolved [nb power has been off for sometime].  
 
It is hard to communicate at times due to phones being flat and needing charging.  
 
Anyway we are well health wise and the kids are back at school which is a positive.  
 
More so I have received the money from the bottle and can collection you did. 
 
Am very greatful for your efforts and hard work for doing this for me and my family. 
 
Regards 
 
Safari 


